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September, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians:

The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) is committed to providing students with access to the Internet through the Board’s computer network. The Internet is a rich source of information and opportunities to enhance student learning.  However, increased access to the Internet raises issues that must be addressed and understood.  

The Toronto District School Board has addressed these issues through a “Code of On-Line Conduct”, which applies to students, staff, and all other users of electronic resources accessed through the facilities of the TDSB including the Internet. The Code of Conduct includes sections covering Personal Safety Rules, Unacceptable Sites and Materials, Use Guidelines, Prohibited Uses and Activities, On-Line Publishing, and Liability.   It is available on the TDSB Web site at
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/communications/code_of_online_conduct/occ.html.
The Board expects that students will be responsible for/during their use of the Internet through the facilities 
provided by the Board.

Please sign the section below and return the form to your child’s home room teacher by September 12th. It is very important to return the form promptly.


STUDENT DECLARATION:

I have talked about the rules for using computers in the “Code of On-Line Conduct” with my teacher and with my parent or guardian. I understand the rules and I agree to follow them. I understand that these rules can help me stay safe and out of trouble.

Name:                                                                          

Home Form  
Signature:                                                                    

Date: _______________________________

PARENT/GUARDIAN DECLARATION:
I understand that my son/daughter will be using the Internet at school for educational purposes. I agree to support the policies of the Toronto District School Board regarding the use of on-line resources.

Name:                                                                          


Signature:                                                                    

Date:______________________________
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